Pertaining to the notice of work observed at 1517 Atkinson, Atkinson Avenue Historic District 

Work Performed without approval of the Historic District Commission: 
· Windows on first and third floors have been replaced with vinyl windows between the glass grilles
· Glass block replaced second floor window on the west elevation of the house
All those improvements have been performed during the general renovations of the house sometime before the year 2018. Unfortunately, I do not have any information or images of the before state. 
Images attached will include current old windows, new windows and house from the front and sides. 
Please let me know if we can do anything else to help. 
